
The Harkness Global Delegate Scholarship 

The Queen Square Neurosurgery Review Course is pleased to offer 5 scholarships 
to enable neurosurgeons from Low-to-Middle Income Countries to attend the 
course May 8th – May 12th 2023 to disseminated knowledge obtained amongst 

their institutions and colleagues.   
 

The Harkness Global Delegate Scholarship was created to honour Mr William 
Harkness, FRCS (SN) (1955-2021), consultant neurosurgeon at the National 
Hospital for Neurology and Neurosurgery, Queen Square and Great Ormond 

Street Hospital for Sick Children, who promoted international collaborations to 
link surgeons and organizations around the world so skills and knowledge can be 

fairly shared.  
We hope to honour and continue his commitment to the global surgery 

community at the Queen Square Neurosurgery Review Course.  
 
 

Application Deadline: 1st of April 2023 
 

Apply at www.qsneurosurgerycourse.com 

 

Mr William Harkness  
1955-2021 


